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Pictured above is a tag that was attached to the sleeve of an Adolfo International 
men’s tan, linen-look jacket. All that was visible on the tag was 60% Wool. No 
other contents label was attached to the suit.  
 
A sticker, as seen in the picture above, covered the portion of the contents that 
read 40% Linen. This jacket was brought to the Kehilla Shatnez Laboratory (Los 
Angeles) for shatnez testing. 
 
The lesson is: An educated consumer who is aware that a linen-look fabric is 
characterized by any irregularity in yarn, weave or color will suspect that such a 
garment may well be Shatnez. 
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